Subject: We're offering the SAT® School Day on March 2, 2022, to all 11th Graders!

Body:

Attention Parents and Students,

We will be administering the SAT at school on Wednesday, March 2, 2022, during
the regular school day to all juniors. All juniors are automatically signed up to take
this free exam.

The SAT is accepted at all U.S. colleges; it measures what students are learning in high
school and what they need to know to succeed in college and careers.

We’'re pleased to offer SAT School Day to Friendswood High School juniors so that ...
e Students are more comfortable and confident by testing in a familiar place.
e Students don’t have to worry about the logistics of getting to a test center.
e No one has to worry about weekend conflicts or disrupting family time!

See the following attachments and links for additional information:

e SAT School Day Parent flyer
e SAT Student Get Ready flyer
e SAT Student Answer Sheet Instructions

o

This handout describes the questions students will answer about
themselves before testing begins, and whether or not answers are
required for scoring.

Note that students will be given the opportunity to decide where to send
their scores. On or before test day, students can choose which colleges,
universities, and/or scholarship programs to send their four free score
reports to. Students need to be ready with their lists. Learn more at
sat.org/send-scores.

e SAT School Day Student Guide

o

Information about SAT School Day, sample test materials, and test-taking
advice and tips.

e Questions?

o
o
o

Visit the College Board SAT School Day website

Visit our school website EHS Advanced Academics—SAT

Contact Mrs. Delaney Lyon, Assistant Principal & Testing Coordinator at
dlyon@fisdk12.net

Continue to check your email for additional information



http://sat.org/send-scores
https://pages.collegeboard.org/sat/school-day/parents?excmpid=mtg450-pa-1-fl
https://fhs.myfisd.com/explore-fhs/academics/advanced-academics-act-ap-psat-sat
mailto:dlyon@fisdk12.net

